Joe & Kim Kitelinger 1241 Swallow Rd Waukesha, WI 53189 6/20/2018 Adex:
Please WHASE
Invistigate +
if necessary put it
on the Board Asendar.

F.A.

Dear Department of Public Works,

We are writing this letter to ask for a one-time unmetered sewer credit as listed in chapter 29 of city code, we filled our pool on the weekend of June, 15^{th} & 16^{th} 2018 and used about 15,000 gallons of water and are hoping to have the sewer charges forgiven from our bill for that amount as that amount of water never went to the sewer system. We have read and understand this is only a one-time credit if approved.

Please consider our request and let us know if you have any questions.

We can be reached at 414-588-6136 or joekitelinger@yahoo.com

Sincerely,

Joe & Kim Kitelinger

Joe Kitelinger